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SUPPORTING STUDENTS

September 2022

«AddressBlock»

Dear «Informal_Salutation»,

At the start of this semester, Luther’s first-year students gathered together
on the steps of the Center for Faith and Life to participate in one of Luther's
newer traditions: “Be the Light - Ring the Bell.” Each student lit a candle to
remind themselves of the light within each person, a light meant to be
shared with the world. Afterwards, they each rang the Luther Bell as a sign
of the beginning of their time at Luther - the same bell that graduating
seniors rang as they ended their time at this special place last spring. With

this ritual, students are reminded that their light can shine in this place and
that their voices, like the Luther Bell, are meant to be heard.

Perhaps you were a student who learned to use your voice during your

years at Luther, or you were parents, faculty, staff, and community
members who watched a student come alive with new knowledge, skills,

and passion. One thing is certain: by supporting our students, you make an
impact on the Luther community that rings throughout campus. Your gifts
to the Luther Fund support student/faculty research, scholarships and
financial aid, thriving student groups, and so much more. | hope you will

consider another gift to the Luther Fund this year. We are grateful for your
support!

With gratitude,

Allie Scott
Associate Director of Annual Giving
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